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Guidelines for Those Attending  

a Worship Service at Grace Church  
 

 

1. We ask you NOT to attend an in-person service if, in the 14 days prior to service: (1) you have had 

close contact (within 6 feet for at least 15 minutes) with someone who has tested positive for 

COVID-19, (2) you are experiencing or have experienced signs or symptoms of flu or COVID-19. 

2. We will leave it up to you whether or not to wear a mask. We ask you to respect those who choose 

to do the opposite of you. Love, kindness, and humility are vital at this time, as always. 

3. Ushers will direct each household to their appropriate seat in the auditorium. Seating will be 

limited and spaced in both the auditorium and fellowship hall, and we ask you to help us maintain 

proper distancing while at church. 

 

Incremental changes to these guidelines will be made as warranted.  

If you have any questions about any of these guidelines, please contact one of the elders.  

You can also refer to our FAQ document. 


